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Lane Closure at RFK Bridge Queens to Manhattan Ramp 

Work Requires Continuous QM Ramp lane closure, July 22, 2016-January 31, 2018 
  
One lane will be closed on the Queens to Manhattan (QM) Ramp at the Robert F. Kennedy Bridge 

to perform necessary rehabilitation of the ramp. The work will require a lane closure beginning 

Friday July 22, 2016 at 9pm through January 31, 2018. Two of the three lanes will remain open 

during peak travel hours. 

 
Motorists can sign up for MTA e-mail or text alerts at www.mta.info and check the Bridges and 
Tunnels homepage or Facebook page for the latest information on this planned work. 
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